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October Cruise to Docklands & AGM 2011

Cruisers Attending were

Mabel 2  Peter & Tuppence   Voyager 580

Zero Tolerance Stuart & Annette & Family Whittley 660

G & T  Tony & Gemma Whittley 700

The October Cruise was centred around the docklands on the Saturday morning for the AGM at 3 pm 
for the new committee to take over the reins for the ensuing year.

All boats were launched at the Warmies near the Newport Power Station on the Friday afternoon for 
an extra night on the water.

Saturday morning after breakfast, we walked over to the docklands area for some shopping for a 
bargain, sightseeing and a general look around.

Saturday afternoon was the AGM for members and a good turnout of members.

Jan Fraser was presented with a plaque of Don and his Cruiser Waverider from all the members of 
MWCC for recognition of the work behind the scenes and his knowledge and friendship he gave to all 
the club members. 

The new committee was elected and below are the new committee.

Commodore Stuart Malone

Vice Commodore Peter Walters

Treasurer Annette Malone

Secretary Gemma Dickson

Publicity Officer Peter Holyoake

Stores Manager Tony Dickson

After the AGM we all talked for a while and decided to go to the old Woolshed for a meal, and while 
there it was time to have another chin wag and try to  solve the problems of the world as well as bring 
new ideas to our club. The food was up to its usual standard very enjoyable.

Sunday morning was a better day, and as a group we decided to cruise over to Docklands for a stroll 
and any bargains to be had, then down to Sandringham area for lunch.
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Tony and Gemma in G & T  a Cruisemaster 700 had a few strange noises  when running but they 
proceeded to come also, anyway if they had broken down, being in a club we all look after each 
other,someone would have towed them back to the ramp, but as it turned out we all got down to 
Sandringham had our lunch in the peace and tranquillity of Port Philip Bay and then returned to the 
Warmies to retrieve our cruisers and reunite them to their trailers and off to various parts of Victoria.

A good weekend again on the water with the people of the MWCC.

Thank you all for coming to the AGM, it was great see and greatly appreciated.

Written by Peter Walters & 1st Mate Tuppence

D`Albora Marina at Docklands & heading towards Bolte Bridge


